
 
 
DATE   4th February 2015 
 
Congratulations to Lynne Thompson, Margaret Doyle and Faye Schollum on winning the 
District Triples last week, and we wish them good bowling when they play in the Region 
2 Play-off on 21st July at South West Rocks. 
 
The District Pairs was held on Tuesday and there were 18 teams playing in the first 
round (at Port City). As President Barbara was playing, our stand in MC Norma Schwartz 
welcomed 32 social ladies.  
 
Lucky Rink Winners: - 1st Helen Cooper, Lorraine Cannon, Maureen Scholz 
      2nd Denise Penney, Carol Owen 

   Consolation        Eveline Ramsay, Hazel Durrant 
 

Raffles: - 1st Lyn Zahra, 2nd Judy Coombes, 3rd Ann Butlin 
50 Club   1st  Loris Muir, 2nd Lyn Zahra, 3rd Carol Banks  
 
Circuit Training will be held each Friday morning at 10.00 weather permitting. 
 
Morning tea for the ladies who aren’t playing bowls at present is on next Tuesday 10th 
February. Looking forward to seeing you all again. 
 
There is a new law book out, and if you are interested in purchasing one ($9) there is a 
sheet on the notice board to put your name. Judy needs to have numbers before she can 
place an order. 
 
Just a reminder about social morning bowls. It would be appreciated if you could be at 
the club before 9.15 am. This would be a great help to the selectors, as they have to pay 
in the green fees etc., before they can come out to play bowls. 

 
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy 
recovery and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only please 
ring the bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  

 
 


